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Dec. 6, 2016     [emailed to debbyweiss27@gmail.com] 
 
 
 
Debby Weiss 
Matt Cohen & Associates 
 
 
Dear Ms. Weiss: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Nov. 18, 2016. 
 
On Nov. 29, our agency requested a five-day extension until Dec. 6, 2016. 
 
You have requested the following: 
 
Request 1: Applications, emails, notes, testing, training and continuing education records related to 
any and all licenses, approvals, registrations, certifications and endorsements applied for, and/or 
issued to  the following D203 applicants: Jeannette McCurrie; James Klotz; Angelica Arias; 
Pamela K. Harris.  
 
Response 1:  The attached documents (17-149-weiss-doc1.pdf through 17-149-weiss-doc4.pdf) 
have been provided in response to this portion of your request. Please note we have redacted SSNs, 
DOBs, IEINs, home addresses, personal email addresses, phone numbers, signatures, usernames, 
financial information, and transcript information pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1) (b) and (c).  
 
Request 2: A list of all cases litigated by District 203 from January 2010 to November 2016 
including the issues and their outcomes. 
 
Response 2: The attached document (17-149-weiss-doc5.pdf) has been provided in response to this 
request. 
 
Request 3: A list of all cases litigated by U-46 from January 2010 to November 2016 including the 
issues and their outcomes. 
 
Response 3: No cases went to hearing in Elgin SD #U46 during this time period.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
 
Attachments 


